
4. The Second European Meeting on Wildfowl Conservation 

Having received and studied the general recommendations of the Second European Meeting on Wildfowl 
Conservation held at Noordwijk-aan-Zee, Netherlands, in May 1966 and 

having noted with great satisfaction and appreciation the progress made at this meeting for the conservation of 
wildfowl and wildfowl habitats in Europe, Africa and Asia, within the framework of the MAR Project 

the 9th General Assembly of IUCN meeting in Lucerne in June 1966 
urges the Governments concerned to help the International Wildfowl Research Bureau to fulfil its important task 

by providing all necessary cooperation and support. 
 


